
Rule of Law Education Scheme for Secondary School Students 

(12 October 2022) 

 

Our S2 and S4 student joined the ‘Rule of Law Education Scheme for Secondary School 

Students’ on 12 October 2022. They had a grasp of and proper interpretation of core concepts of the 

rule of law through taking part in talks, interactive games and group discussions. 

 

Students listen to the guest speaker attentively 


